

Escola Oficial Zheng Guanying 49/EOZGY/2021

Subject: Parents as storytellers

Dear parents and guardians

We would like to invite parents/guardians to perform a storytelling session in English language, in the English class of your child during February 2021 and May 2021. We believe that sharing and interacting in English will help the students to improve their proficiency of English. Meanwhile we would like to strengthen school-family cooperation through this activity.

We hope to help the students enjoy English language, and to stimulate their creativity and curiosity for English learning.

If you are interested in providing a storytelling session, please inform us about your availability according to the schedule of your child's English lessons, or you may contact us directly to coordinate a schedule at your convenience. According to the availability of the parents, we will schedule the activity and share with all parents afterward.

Thanks for your support and collaboration.

Zheng Guanying Official School

/2021

	ア東 多 後 Chan Ka Man
	2021/1/13
49/EOZGY/2021 -	cial Zheng Guanying - Parents as storytellers Reply slip
Primary / Secondary.	No class of kindergarten ut the activity Parents as storytellers , organized by
☐ I'm available to participate in a storytelling session.	Name of parent/guardian: Date Available: Time Available: Tel: Email:
☐ I'm not available to participate in a stor	

Nota: Please return this reply slip to the school by 18 January 2021 (Monday)